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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk
Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Docketing and Services Branch

SUBJECT: Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, " Protection Against Malevolent Use of Vehicles at
Nuclear Power Plants" 58 Fed. Reg. 58804, Nov. 4,1993, Request for Comments

These comments are submitted by the Westinghouse Electric Corporation (" Westinghouse ") in
response to the United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission ("NRC") request for public comments
on proposed rule for " Protection Against Malevolent Use of Vehicles at Nuclear Power Plants"
58 Fed. Reg. 58804, Nov. 4,1993. Westinghouse supports and endorses the NUMARC comments
that were provided relative to this notice of proposed rulemaking.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this proposed rulemaking and would welcome the
opportunity to discuss these comments further with appropriate NRC personnel.

Very truly yours,

N. Liparuto, Manager
Nuclear Safety & Regulatory Activities
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